



TOLEDO, OHIO 43606 NEWSLETTER

HI PEOPLE:

Here it is January, and we've had no serious winter weather as yet, lets hope it stays this way thru March. Then hope for a early spring!!!

ELECTION: Your new club officers for 1979 will be seated at the January meeting. Ya'all come and meet them. President - DON SMITH: Vice President - DAVE KEIL: Secretary - MARCY GREGORY: Treasurer - RITA MORGAN: Road Captain - GAIL SNIVELY: Technical Advisor - HUNTZ GREGORY: Newsletter Editor - RALPH St JOHN: Ya'all take pity on this last feller, he knows not wot he has gotten into!!!!

CLUB PROPERTY: All out going 1978 officers, please bring the club property that you have (typewriters, records, folders, stamps, ect.) to the lamuary meeting. Property cam them be turmed over to the incomming 1979 office holder. Please cooperate om this!!!

CLUB BANQUET: The bill at Holiday Imm for the Banquet & tips came to \$263.68. Members, and guests totaled 37 people. At least half the members won door prizes. Huntz Gregory wom the Long Distance award. Ralph St. John won the Most States award. Each picked up a check for \$25.00!! About everyone attended the party after the Banquet, which finally broke up about 2:00 A.M., some were a bit wobbeen but a good time was had by all!!!

DECEMBER MEETING: We had 18 members present at the Dec. meet, and 1 guest, Kathy Warner. The club received a check for \$50.00 from Butler & Smith. No strings attached, we can do with it as we wish. It was brought up about a winter camp-out in February. Details to be worked out at the January meeting. Dave Keil inquired about a AMA club charter, and was told that since we were a AMA chartered club once before, we could no doubt get the same charter number we had before. AMA is to send full information as to requirments for a charter.

NATIONAL RALLY: The 1979 BMWMOA National Rally will be JULY 19 - 20 - 21 - 22. Place - BRAINERD INTERNATIONAL RACEWAY, BRAINERD, MINNESOTA. Privately owned, large forested camping area, and it's about 130 miles morth of Minneapolis. Plan that vacation mow!!!!

CLUB DUES: Hate to bring this up, but it's that time of year again. ALL MEMBERS dues are due as of the January meeting. If you can't make the meeting send your check to Rita - 443 Lawrence St. - Bellevue, Ohio 44811

MEETING: Our mext meeting will be Tuesday, January 9, 1979 at the Mobil Home Park on Oregon Rd. at 8:00 P.M. See Ya Them.

> ACTIVE PARTICIPATION TODAY, A STRONGER CLUB TOMORROW!

> > Newsletter Editor Bill Morgan